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GREAT NEWS FOR MRK!

Congratulations to Hanan and the MRK Team for achieving 100% in the recent Hygiene
and Food Safety Inspection.

Be sure to come in and try the new Winter menu with some delicious offerings - warm winter
soups, burgers, pastas, salads and lots more including specials of the day.

MRK is at the hub of our College community and we are very proud of the team and appreciate all
their hard work.
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